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****LIMITED PLACES: 50 places available on a first come, first served basis via ParentPay**** 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Design department are offering our students this exciting opportunity to visit Cadbury World on Wednesday 
18th December 2024. 

Cadbury World offers a unique experience that gives a fascinating insight into the rich heritage of the nation's 
favourite chocolate brand. Enjoy the Cadbury World main attraction and journey through the chocolate zones and 
take a 4D Chocolate Adventure cinema experience. 

The cost of the trip is £41.00 and as places are limited, they will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 
basis. The trip will be closed as soon as all places have been taken so you are encouraged to secure a place via 
ParentPay as soon as possible to avoid disappointment for your child. 

Please make payment via ParentPay and complete the emergency contact and medical details sections on your 
ParentPay account. 

With best wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 

 


